
     Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 14.5.21 

 

Dear families, 

There have been lots of celebrations over the 

past week. We sang an outdoor ‘Happy 

Birthday’ for Mr Dunn’s 60th Birthday and 

many of our families are celebrating Eid. Next 

week we will also see further positive changes 

due to the latest review in Covid restrictions. 

 

The Recovery Curriculum  

We have had a very creative week! Y4 have been 

using tuned percussion to compose and perform 

their own piece of music. Y3 had a fantastic art 

day last Friday and produced beautiful paintings 

inspired by Georgia O’Keeffe. Over the next few 

weeks we will be visited virtually by the authors 

who have been short listed for the Stockport Children’s Book Awards. 

Yesterday 3G had a question and answer session with Simon James Green who 

wrote ‘Life of Riley’. The children asked excellent questions and enjoyed 

listening to him read an extract from the book. 

Our Eco Councillors have now been appointed 

and started to plan how to make our school 

greener. We also have new school librarians 

and Mr Kinnear will be training our Restorative 

Ambassadors across Years 3, 4 and 5. 

Year 2 Parent Meetings 

Thank you to all of the Y2 parents that attended the meetings held over the 
past two weeks. It was lovely to see familiar faces and to meet new families 
who will be starting with us in September. Mrs Parker and Mrs Spencer have 
been organising a range of transition activities for the Y2 children after half 
term. 



Outdoor Playtimes 

Now that some of the restrictions are lifting 
from Monday 17th May, year group bubbles 
will be resumed outside in order to give the 
children more space to play in. Should we 
have a positive Covid case, only the class will 
be asked to isolate for 10 days and any other 
individuals that we know have had close contact. If the R rate increases 
significantly, we will revert back to the class bubbles model. All other 
procedures will continue as before. 

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 17th May – Year 3 SEND reviews 

Tuesday 18th May – Year 4 SEND reviews 

Monday 24th May – Year 5 SEND reviews 

Tuesday 25th May – Year 6 SEND reviews 

             - Year 2 SEND transition meetings 

Friday 28th May – PTA Break the Rules Day  

                               - Last day of half term 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  

 

 

 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



 


